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JAVA based Career awareness program was conducted in the department of Electronics 

and communication by Mr. Subramaniam, Director of DESTINATION Company. Technical talk 

on JAVA programming language was given to the students of VII semester which was very 

informative and exciting to learn. The program was presided by honorable HoD, ECE Dr. Yogesh 

G S and faculty coordinator Dr. Rajesh L. 
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Software developers continue to be in big demand and the long-term job prospects look 

good. These jobs allow people to work for the largest and most stable organizations. People who 

choose a Java programming career path are practically guaranteed long-term job security. 

Java programming is a skill that is usually well compensated. The technology undergoes 

frequent changes, which provides regular intellectual growth, and for the working Java developer, 

this provides ongoing engagement and stimulation. 
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